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Home Trust of Skagit 
Annual Meeting 

Tuesday, March 21, 2017 
6 p.m. 

La Conner Civic Garden Club 

Present:   Kent Haberly 
  Steve Omdal 
  Gabriel Olmsted 
  Vanessa Scee 
  Becki Bell 
  Lynn Christofersen 
  Susan Rowe 
  Wendie Granberg  
  Derrick Baer 
  Germaine Kornegay 

Excused: Bob Boudinot 
  Kari Kennedy 
  Connie Pommels 

Staff:  Jodi Monroe 
  Bill Craig 

Kent Haberly welcomed everyone to the meeting. Food, drink, and live music were present. Kent 
announced that the annual report and financials would be available for anyone who wanted them. 
Kent also asked for a voice vote to accept new board member Jennifer Martin, and to renew 
terms for Susan Rowe and Lynn Christofersen. Voice vote was unanimous.  

Gabriel Olmsted provided a roll call of past members of the Home Trust board of directors. He 
also praised past executive director Dave Malsed.  
 



Jodi Monroe introduced future homeowners who are in the process of purchasing homes in 
Home Trust’s Summerlynd neighborhood. She also introduced Vanessa Scee, Jennifer Martin 
and Derrick Baer. All three gave presentations about their experiences buying homes and why 
they chose the community land trust model.  

Kent ended the meeting thanking staff for their work and thanked everyone for their support. 

Having nothing further, the meeting ended at 8 p.m.  

Next board meeting will take place at 5 p.m., April 18, at Washington Federal, in Mount Vernon. 

Notes recorded by Bill Craig 


